
Count on it
One thing we have learned dealing with the ongoing pandemic and the 
uncertainty it brings to our daily lives, is that regular reminders of all we have 
to be grateful for are a must. One fact we can all be thankful for and count on, 
is a reliable source of quality drinking water flowing from the tap, day after day.
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�Delivering high quality water to our customers is our first priority.  
We know your water is safe because we regularly monitor and test it. 
Our water quality experts performed over 15,000 analyses last year.

�The quality of water in Sebago Lake is among the highest of any 
lake in the United States. It is so clean, in fact, that it is exempt 
from the requirement to be filtered before it is disinfected.  

In 2021, your water met or surpassed every state and federal requirement for water  
quality. For detailed information about your water source and test results, visit us at:  

www.pwd.org/publications/2022-annual-water-quality-report


